NOTICE TO AMENDED 2023 BUDGET OF HARTSEL
FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT

PUBLIC NOTICE
NOTICE TO AMEND 2023 BUDGET OF HARTSEL FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors of Hartsel Fire Protection District will consider an amendment to the district’s 2023 budget at a regular meeting. The meeting will be held at Hartsel Fire Protection District Headquarters, 131 Elm St, Hartsel, CO, and via Zoom on Friday, December 13th at 9am. Zoom meeting attendance information will be made available to the public on the District’s meeting notice and agenda, posted on the District’s website at (hartselfire.org) at least 24 hours in advance of the public meeting. 

Any interested elector within Hartsel Fire Protection District may inspect the proposed budget and file or register any objections at any time prior to the final adoption of the budget. 


BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS: 
HARTSEL FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT


